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Importance: High

Mr. Jack,
 
This email is to confirm that you had appealed a proposed Tax assessment for the above-named
property. We were unable to reach you or a representative by phone that morning , but the
receptionist said you were the best person to discuss the matter with. The Legislative hearing
officer continued the matter to Tuesday, November 17 between 9 and 10:30 am. This hearing will
take place via phone.
 

We were given the phone number of 763-450-6506 to reach you on the 17th, if that is wrong, or you
wish others to join in the hearing, please let me know as soon as possible.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 

 

Joanna Zimny 
Executive Assistant
City Council Legislative Hearings
15 W. Kellogg Blvd - Suite 310
Saint Paul, MN 55102
P: 651-266-8515
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